
Many thanks for a Marvelous Lecture 
 
 

Dear Dr. Eldin Karaikovic, 

 

Assalaamu Alaykum Wa Rahmatu Allâh wa Barakatuh  

On behalf of the ICC-GC Board of Directors, the ICC-GC Imam, the whole ICC-GC 

Community, and on behalf of myself, and the ICC-GC Annual Lectures Program Committee 

Co-Chairs, namely Omar Khalil Ph.D., and Muhamad Dabbouseh Ph.D.,   

 

I hereby convey to you our intense gratefulness, gratitude, and sincere appreciation for 

volunteering so much of your valuable time to give a marvelous and very educational lecture 

about an extremely important health issue which you presented today, Sunday, January 5, 

2025 at the ICC-GC.  

 

Your Lecture Titled “Living with Back Problems and Injuries” shed a lot of light on various 

parts of the spine, causes of pain, and potential surgical and non-surgical Treatments. 

All attendees, including me, learned very significant facts and important information. 

Your organization of thoughts, and your elaborate explanation of many details, as well as 

your very well organized and fascinating power point presentation which included facts 

about major Historical events pertaining to Bosnia and Sarajevo, do indeed reflect the extent 

of your expertise, dedication, and passion for your profession. 

We hope that you will graciously agree to give more lectures in the future Insha’Allâh 

 Wassalaamu Alaykum 

 Sr. Nuha/ Chair/ ICC-GC Annual Lectures Program 

 

 
 


